
Annabel C. Perry Pre K-8 Family and Community: 

I am humbled and honored to be principal of Annabel C. Perry Pre 
K-8.  I look forward with great anticipation to working with such a 
dedicated group of students, staff, and community.  The goal of 
Annabel C. Perry Pre K-8 is to provide every student with a world-
class education as we continue to introduce new initiatives and 
programs that will support ALL students.  Annabel C. Perry will 
continue finding ways to improve on its achievements and academic 
success; however, we cannot do it alone.  Our greatest strengths 
are the relationships we build with our students, families, and 
community.  This partnership is one of the most important factors of 
student success and building life-long learners.  As a result, we are 
working daily to create “A Culture of Caring” for our students and 
becoming a hub of our community. Evidence of this will be 
demonstrated throughout the year as we host events that will allow 
our families to connect as a school community.  

My commitment as principal is to ensure every student at Annabel 
C. Perry Pre K-8 is surrounded and supported with nothing but 
caring professionals who are dedicated to excellence.  As Annabel C. 
Perry continues to prepare students to compete in a global society, I 
encourage you to get involved.  You can follow our journey on 
Twitter (@Annabel_C_Perry.)  

I can be reached 754-323-7050, or at Thomas Correll, and look 
forward to hearing from you as we partner together for student 
success. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas J. Correll 

Principal 

 

mailto:thomas.correll@browardschools.com

